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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have had lots of exciting events this week to  
celebrate—yesterday which was World Book Day and 
each class completed activities based on the book ‘The 
day the crayons quit’ by Drew Daywalt.  It is a  
fantastic story that helps us to reflect on what we 
have in our lives, how we can best utilise this  and  
consider how to ensure that we do not take them for 
granted.  
 
Lots of children have received an invite for  
themselves and their parents to attend our reading 
awards celebrations next week.   Pupils must read at 
home every night to earn their ‘Nights Reading  
Challenge’ awards, if you didn’t make it this half term, 
ensure that you read every day so that you receive 
your invite to next half term’s celebration!  The cut 
off for this term’s invites was during last term, so 
teachers are already looking for when pupils reach the 
next certificate in their diaries.  
 
Some parents will also find a small note in their child’s 
diary, please remember to listen to your child read 
every night and sign the diary.  This will mean that 
they can work towards reaching their 25, 50, 75, 100 
and 200 nights reading awards!  
 
We have just a few books available to be bought for 
pupils to use at home, we will hold another book sale 
next week—look out for a text message with the date.  
 
Spaghetti Maths after school club started this week 
and the children had great fun! There are still places 
available, if you would like your child to attend, use 
the following website to book their place.  
www.spaghettimaths.co.uk 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results are in for  Spring Term 2 
Week 1 and the winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 4 Miss Johal’s class 
2nd place: Year 4 Miss Bibi’s class 
3rd place: Year 6 Mrs  Sangha’s class 
 
Well done to you all !!! 
 
Who will win the race for  Spring Term 2? Will it 
be a class who gets a perfect 100% attendance?  
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to 
school every day to ensure your class scores the 
highest number of points possible to win the 
race. It is also important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
 

From the Office 
 

Dinner money—This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have an outstanding balance, your child must bring 
in a packed lunch until this balance has been cleared. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must be present on the school playground ready to be taken 
to class by their teacher.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for any rea-
son your child can not attend school, you must inform the school office.  
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stanton Bridge, you will fully engage with the schools policies 
and procedures in supporting your child’s education. All communication should be respectful and socially ac-

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Engaging in TTRS at home. 
 
 
 
 

1N: Adeife 1F: Bilal 

2P:  Abdi 2S: Sajida 

3L: Aaliyah 3W: Sarah 

4B: Sarrinah 4J: Lucas 

5B: Logan 5G: Fahad 

6S: Nuradni 6M: Sulayman 
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@stanton_bridge 

 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
            email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  into 
school with your child. 

Dates for your diary 
 

 
 
Spring Term 2: 
Monday 27th February to Friday 31st 
March  
 
Easter Holidays: 
Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 
 
International Women's Day:  
Wednesday 8th March 
 
British Science Week: 
Monday 13th March - Friday 17th 
March 
 
Comic Relief:  
Friday 17th March 
 


